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Mr. Bratcher,
 
On February 8, 2017, DCP Midstream was notified by NMOCD of a potential petroleum hydrocarbon
release at the SC-1-13-1 pipeline located approximately 4.5 miles east of Whites City, New Mexico
(Site). The GPS coordinates for the Site are 32.181439 N, -104.300181 W. On behalf of DCP
Midstream, Tasman Geosciences will perform investigation activities at the Site to delineate the
lateral and vertical extents of petroleum hydrocarbon impacts. Soil samples will be submitted for
laboratory analysis of BTEX and TPH-GRO/DRO. Once the Site investigation activities are complete
and based on the laboratory analytical results from the investigation, Tasman will submit a Proposed
Remediation Work Plan for approval if the analytical results indicate that environmental impacts are
above NMOCD Action Levels. Should you have any questions or require additional information,
please let me know. 
 
Thank you,
 
Kyle Norman
Tasman Geosciences
Cell: 575-318-5017
Hobbs, NM 88240
knorman@tasman-geo.com
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